

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

Re: Non-Uniform Day - Friday 18, November 2022

On Friday 18, November, we will have a non-uniform day in support of Children in Need.

This year's theme is: be Spotacular!

Students have the option of paying £1.00 and being able to wear casual clothing, instead of uniform. In line with the Spotacular theme of 'Children in Need' this year, we encourage young people to wear spotty or stripped clothing. The £1 donations will be collected during tutor time. If you would prefer to pay via ParentPay, go to 'Children in Need – Non Uniform day 18 November 2022', the minimum amount is set at £1, but any larger amount can also be donated here. All money raised will be donated to the BBC Children in Need charity.



Please note that students are not permitted to wear items that are inappropriate for the school environment, and that for health and safety reasons, the usual rules regarding jewellery and other accessories still apply. Hair must not be dyed an unnatural colour, even temporarily. No shorts or revealing clothes will be permitted. Any students wearing such clothing will be sent home to change. Students are not permitted to wear make-up or face paint.

Any student who does want not to participate in this event must wear their school uniform as normal. If your family cannot afford the £1.00 to take part in this non-uniform day, then please do not hesitate to contact myself directly or your child's form tutor. As a community, we are aware of the struggles facing families, and we make no intention to penalise any of our students. Together, we will come to a solution so that we can support the Children in Need charity.

Yours faithfully

Ms Maria Gladen Assistant Headteacher

46loolan

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 01376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com w www.notleyhigh.com















